


Proposal Submissions


Creative Synergy

By the time you are ready to submit your proposals you should have your group together and 
working on a cohesive theme for your project.  Getting ready for this proposal is a great way to 
flesh out your ideas with your artistic teammates. Each group should select a point person to 
head the video proposal production. 


What should be included in your proposal?


1. Introduce your collaborators (Who have you chosen to group up with and what do they 
specialize in?)


2. What theme have you chosen to work with as a group?


3. How does each collaborator intend to use their specialty to bring this project together?


4. Is there any work in development from the visual artist that can be shared at this time or 
any works in progress to help us understand the vision of your proposal?


5. How will the work be displayed in the gallery?

-size of visual art/ medium

-poetry accompanying it/ short story or writing (how will it be printed/ presented)

-QR codes for music, dance, or stage performances (The amount of work dedicated to 
the final video submissions is up to those submitting them. The final product for this 
should be submitted via a QR code which will be printed and hung next to the visual art.  
There will also be opportunities for some live performances during the two art walks that 
will be hosted during this exhibition- please contact the Gallery Coordinator, Krystle 
Lisek, if you would like to schedule a live performance in addition to the QR code 
submission)


Please try to keep your proposals to 15 minutes or less.  Once all the proposals have 
been received the committee will begin reviewing the videos. Notifications of acceptance 
will be sent via email no later than March 25, 2023. The submission fees will be collected 
during the show receiving on July 16, 2023.




Below is information on how to upload videos to youtube either via desktop or using your phone. 


How to Upload Videos on YouTube


How to Make Your Video Unlisted on YouTube


During the first week of May we will be reaching out to all of the accepted proposals for a check 
in on how the projects are developing and to see if any groups are in need of assistance. As this 
is the first time we are hosting this kind of show at the gallery we want to assist our participants 
to help this process go as smoothly as possible. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VtF2AgFSLAw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MnvlfKY300k

